
BETHANY CONVENT SCHOOL 

HS-11C, SECTOR-DELTA-II, GREATER NOIDA 
 

Important Announcement: 

Visit of Bethany Educational Society Officials & School Closure 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you about the visit of the President and Secretary of Bethany 

Educational Society tomorrow, 28th March 2025. To ensure the students' safety, the school will 

close after their welcome program at 10:00 AM. 

 

Additionally, please note that the school will remain closed from 29th to 31st March 2025. 

 

Regular classes will resume on 1st April 2025, and it is mandatory for all students to come in 

proper uniform, carrying all necessary books and notebooks according to the class timetable. 

 

Note: The school office will remain open during this period. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Principal 

Bethany Convent School, Greater Noida 


